
From: Troy Davidson
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: ODA Weights and Measure Metrology Laboratory
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 10:13:02 AM

To whom it may concern,

        I have been in the industrial weighing industry since 1986 and
wanted to express my support for the services provided
by the metrology Labs operated by ODA.  These services are absolutely vital
to our industry, we are very fortunate
to have what I believe to be the best resource for calibration on the west
coast.  

The people are professional, the quality of workmanship and price cannot be
matched.

It is well known that businesses and service suppliers of the weighing
industry from Washington, Idaho and Northern California
utilize their services due to quality, workmanship and turnaround time.

We should be proud we have such great service in our own state operated by
our state employees.
They should all be recognized supported and thanked.

sincearly
 Troy Davidson
 Regional Manager

 Michelli Measurement Group
 7933 SW Nimbus Ave
 Beaverton, Oregon 97008

 O: 800-903-8823 | C: 503-793-8843 |  F: 503-641-9544
 E: Tdavidson@Michelli.com

www.Michelli.com

Legal Notice
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or its attachment(s) is strictly prohibited and may be illegal. If you have
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